## Riverwalk Business Improvement District #15 c/o Westown Association 310 W. Wisconsin Ave. Suite 1450E Milwaukee, WI 53203 (414) 276-6696

July 1, 2025

Honorable Mayor Cavalier Johnson City Hall, Room 201 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mayor Johnson:

At this time, we would like to notify the City of the resignation of David Gebel from the board of Business Improvement District #15 (see attached resignation email). We request that Mr. Gebel is removed from the BID #15 board roster. The BID #15 board will not fill this board seat moving forward as they have decided to change the board to seven board members rather than eight moving forward

If you require additional information, please do not hesitate to call me at (414) 276-6696.

Sincerely,

Stacie Callies

Agent for BID #15

Stance Callies

Enclosure

## **Stacie Callies**

From:

David Gebel <david.gebel@colliers.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, July 1, 2025 12:04 PM

To:

Stacie Callies

Subject:

Resignation from BID #15

Stacie,

I recently took a new position at Colliers and no longer represent a BID property. As a result, I am sending this email to resign my position on BID #15.

I have really enjoyed working with the BID and am looking forward to seeing the riverwalk continue to be a thriving and vibrant Milwaukee destination.

All the best to you and the board.

Thank you.

## **David Gebel**

Senior Property Manager | Wisconsin david.gebel@colliers.com Mobile: +1 414-553-0142 833 East Michigan Street, Suite 500 | Milwaukee, WI 53202









colliers.com

